POLICY STATEMENT APPROVED

CREDIT BY EXAMINATION

Change the first paragraph under "Credit by Examination," Page 66 of the College Bulletin, 1971-72, to read as follows:

Students may apply also for course credit by examination. Credits earned in this manner will be recorded as P (Pass) on the student's transcript and will be counted toward the total number of units required for the degree although they will not be included in calculation of the grade point average. If a student fails the examination, the grade will not be included on his record. A student may take any examination once per academic year, repeating it a maximum of three times.

Distributed to the Academic Senate January 14, 1972 and February 11, 1972. Deemed Approved by the Academic Senate February 11, 1972.

Approved by the President of the College March 10, 1972.